


1317 gpruce Street
Philedelphia, Pa.

Dear Birie

We regret to learn from your poet card of
Ootober eighth, thaot you have received a torn copy
of the 1934 odffdon of the Imstitute Yesr Books
We are amw another copy under separate cover,

tion.
Thanking you for ealling the matter to our
‘attention, '

Very truly yours,

i 4
Office Manager
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